
Insights from Rushville  
State Bank’s President  
and CEO Gregg Roegge

I always look forward to the fall, and this year maybe a 
little more so than usual.  After a chaotic spring and 
summer, I am looking forward to the beautiful colors 

and moderate temperatures that fall brings.  

Things just seem right when our farmers are harvesting 
corn and soybeans and we are reaping the bounty that our 
Lord has provided.  We truly have a lot to be thankful for!

Things have been busy at Rushville State Bank!  We 
are pleased to have added Mark Thompson to our loan 
staff to help you with your credit needs, and happy to 
announce the promotion of Hannah Spencer.  Both Mark 
and Hannah are excellent examples of individuals that 

are dedicated to providing a high level of service to our 
customers, and you can read more about them elsewhere 
in this newsletter. Have a safe and healthy fall!

– Gregg Roegge, 
President & CEO

From the  
President’s Desk

Daylight Saving Time ends November 1!

Sunday, November 1st marks the end of 
Daylight Saving Time. Mark your calendars 

and remember to set your clock back 
by one hour when going to bed on 
Saturday night.

It’s also an opportune time to 
conduct periodic checks of certain 
appliances, such as smoke, carbon 

monoxide and radon detectors. 
Testing and replacing batteries 

in these devices can be done 
while finding and resetting clocks 

throughout your home.

Mark Your  
Calendars...

Our Automated Teller Machine that has been 
located inside the County Market grocery 
store will be moving to a new location soon 

inside the Rushville Fitness and Community Center 
(RFCC). 

We are excited about the upcoming opening of the 
Rushville Fitness and Community Center and know 
that it will be an asset to our community for many 
years to come.  We are also excited to be placing 
our ATM in this location for all RFCC members and 
guests to use at their convenience.

ATM Moving from 
County Market to  

Community  
Fitness Center
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Rushville By Air!
Here’s a birds-eye view of 
Rushville looking east from 
behind the water tower. 
Rushville State Bank is 
visible above to the right.



Discover Camaraderie and 
Fun with the Premier Club!

ushville State Bank’s Premier Club is a special club 
designed to meet the needs of our bank customers 
who are 55 and over. 

In addition to exciting travel opportunities, Premier 
Club members also enjoy a number of other benefits, 
including checking accounts with no service charges, 
discounts on personalized checks and safe deposit 
boxes, free estate planning consultations, free portfolio 
analyses, and much more. 

To qualify, you need only to be 55 years of age or 
older and have at least $10,000 in total deposits with 
Rushville State Bank. 

Contact Premier Club Coordinator 
Judy Quillen or any member  
of our staff to learn more 
and to apply for 
membership  
today!

Hannah Spencer has been with Rushville 
State Bank since August 2018, starting 
as a part-time Teller and eventually 

transferring to full-time hours.  

In September 2020, Hannah was given 
the additional duties of a New Account 
Representative for Rushville State Bank.   
Hannah will be training over the next few 
months, learning the different types of deposit 
accounts and requirements related to each 
account.

Please make Hannah feel welcome in her 
new role as a continued part of our family at 
Rushville State Bank!

Employee 
Spotlight: 

Hannah  
Spencer

ushville State Bank is pleased to announce that 
Mark Thompson has joined the bank’s Consumer 
Loans Division as its newest Loan Officer.

Mark was born and raised in Schuyler County. After 
graduating from Rushville-Industry High School in 
1984, Mark attended college in Kansas and studied 
electronics and engineering technology. Before joining 
Rushville State Bank, Mark pursued a 30-year career 
in the manufacturing sector, specializing in asset 
management, budgeting, and resource allocation.

“Mark’s extensive experience in manufacturing brings 
a unique set of skills and insights to our consumer lending 

division,” said Gregg Roegge, President of Rushville 
State Bank. “We’re confident that his background will 
provide our team with a fresh perspective into the 
financial needs of our clients, allowing us to better 
serve them in achieving their goals.”

Beyond his work at Rushville State Bank, Mark also 
serves as the chairperson of the Electronics and Physics 
Division of the Illinois State Science Fair – a role he 
has held for several years. Mark is married and has 
two adult daughters and an adult son, along with three 
grandchildren. He and his wife enjoy spending free 
time with their dog, Latté.

“Rushville State Bank is clearly devoted to the 
community, and I’m excited to join an organization 
that is so instrumental in serving our area,” said Mark. 
“Joining this team has tied me even closer to the 
community and allowed me to see just how committed 
the bank is to meeting the financial needs of residents 
and businesses in Schuyler County.”

Mark Thompson joins Lending 
Team at Rushville State Bank
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t Rushville State Bank, we know farms, 
from our firsthand experience running, 
owning, and growing up on them, to 

our years of experience in managing them. 
Since 1890, Rushville State Bank has been an 
integral part of Schuyler County. That history and 
experience have allowed us to forge strong ties within 
our region’s farming community.

As part of our Trust Department, Rushville State 
Bank offers comprehensive farm management services 
for landowners, including all rent options. If you’re a 
land or farm owner looking to outsource the day-to-
day management and tenant relations on one or more 
of your properties, look no further than Rushville State 
Bank.
Important Qualities in a Farm Management Service

When choosing a farm management service, it’s 
important to find a company that can be a true partner 
to you throughout the process, one that has deep 
knowledge of the local area operators and suppliers. 

Rushville State Bank is local and convenient, and we’ve 
been right here serving the agricultural community in 
Schuyler County for over 130 years.
We’ll Learn Your Goals

Rushville State Bank’s Farm Management team will 
meet with you to discuss your short and long-term 

goals for your land, income, continuity planning, 
communications, desired budget and cost controls, and 
potential for increased profits via marketing. All of these 
factors will go into your custom farm management plan.
How We’ll Manage Your Farm

•	Monthly, we review and pay your bills, report on cash 
management, and complete distributions according to 
the farm management plans.  We’ll also provide you 
with reports and records on crop yields, acreage, farm 
inspections, harvest results, inventory, and updated 
marketing plans for unsold inventory.

•	Annually, we provide a complete financial analysis of 
your farm’s performance, crop marketing plans, and 
tax worksheets.

•	We’ll even help you discuss with your tenant: 
agricultural decisions and consultations, lease 
negotiations and preparation, production 
management, financial management, grain marketing 
services, environmental considerations, and more.
Call the Trust Department at Rushville State Bank 

today to learn more about our comprehensive, local 
farm management services.

Work Less While Still Generating 
Your Farm’s Income With The Help 
Of Rushville State Bank’s 

Farm Management 
Services

We want to make our customers aware of a number of active fraud cases involving 
gift cards that are being perpetrated via phone, text and email. 
The way the scam works is as follows: victims receive an unsolicited message 

from someone stating they are with a customer service department. They may say your 
account is frozen and you need to purchase one or more branded gift cards and provide the 
claim codes over the phone in order to remove the freeze on your account. Other things 
they might ask for are your account password, full credit card ID or bank account number. 

Companies will never ask you to provide sensitive personal information or purchase gift cards to unlock your 
account. If you receive such a message, disregard it and contact the Federal Trade Commission at (877) FTC-HELP 
if you wish to file a complaint. Visit ftc.gov/giftcards to learn more about common gift card scams.

If you ever have a question regarding a call, text message or email you have received, don’t hesitate to contact a 
member of the Rushville State Bank team for assistance at (217) 322-3323.

FRAUD ALERT: Gift Card Scams On The Rise
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Calendar of Events
Oct 1 .................. Deer Archery Season Open  

through January 17, 2021

Oct 28-29.....Schuyler-Industry School Parent 
Virtual Teacher Conferences

Oct 29 ........Grow Rushville Mapping Meeting

Oct 30 ........Schuyler-Industry School Holiday

Oct 31............................................ Halloween

Nov 1...................Daylight Savings Time Ends

Nov 3...........................................Election Day

Nov 5 ..........Grow Rushville Mapping Meeting

Nov 11.................................... Veteran’s Day –  
Rushville State Bank Closed 

Schuyler-Industry School Holiday

Nov 12 ........Grow Rushville Mapping Meeting

Nov 20-22............ First Shotgun Deer Season

Nov 25-27............. Schuyler-Industry Schools 
Thanksgiving Vacation

Nov 26.................................Thanksgiving Day 
Rushville State Bank Closed

Dec 3-6...........Second Shotgun Deer Season

Visit RushvilleStateBank.com  
for more community events!

100 East Lafayette Street
P.O. Box 50
Rushville, IL 62681-0050
217-322-3323

TIME SENSITIVE MATERIAL!

PLEASE DELIVER IMMEDIATELY!
100 E. Lafayette Street
P.O. Box 50
Rushville, IL 62681
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

DIRECTORS
Richard C Teel, Chairman
Gregg Roegge, Vice Chairman
Van Adkisson
Donovan L. Boehm
Charles Burton 
Leslie E. Heffner
David B. Hester
Richard G. Schenk, Director Emeritus

OFFICERS & STAFF
Gregg Roegge, President & CEO
Linda Butler, Vice President & Trust Officer
Kelly Greene, Vice President & Cashier
Mark Thompson, Loan Officer
Beth Grover, Data Processing
Janet Hall, Financial Services Associate
Cindy Henninger, Teller
Cynthia Henninger, Teller
Cindy Paisley, Loan Clerk
Nancy Peak, Receptionist
Hannah Spencer, Teller/New Account Rep
Joni Thomas, Data Processing
Jennifer Billingsley, Part-Time Customer Service Rep
Denise Morton, Part-Time Trust Clerk
Judy Quillen, Premier Club Coordinator
Nancy Toland, Part-Time Teller

www.RushvilleStateBank.com


